
Hello everyone, welcome to another weekly update.
 
Significant progress was made this week with the completion of the curb and gutter on the
west side, additional sidewalk sections poured on the east and west sides, and some overall
cleanup along the east side.
 
Look ahead to next week:

·         Additional sidewalk sections poured on the west side
·         Brick paver areas on both east and west sides poured (depressed areas along the

curb and the strips going towards the buildings)
·         Start on concrete foundations for the decorative streetlights on both sides
·         Start on building the tree boxes on both sides.

 
As always the schedule is always dependent on the weather so let’s keep hoping for that to
cooperate.  Again thank you all for your patience and let me know if there are any questions
or concerns I can help you with.  Enjoy your weekend.
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